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          AGC of Missouri, Inc.
1221 Jefferson Street; P.O. Box 94 

            Jefferson City, MO  65102-0094 
                   Phone: 573-636-3188; Fax: 573-634-3510 

 
E-MAIL MEMO 
  
TO:       Dale Johansen 
             Public Service Commission 
  
FROM: Jack D. Atterberry 
  
DATE:  July 8, 2010 
  
RE:       Additional AGC/MO Comments 
  
  
In follow-up to our telephone conversation, I wanted to let you know our AGC 
Subcommittee to review the 6/15/10 legislative proposal has scheduled a meeting 
for Wednesday, August 4. 
  
I expect to submit additional comments to the PSC staff from AGC of Missouri as 
soon as possible after that date. 
  
Thanks. 
  
jda/dm 
  
  


